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BUCKINGHAM TOWN COUNCIL, BUCKINGHAMSHIRE

Buckingham Town Council has recently bought a new electric van for the
Greenspaces Team, meaning that the council will be able to serve the community
in @ more energy efficient and environmentally friendly way.

The Renault Kangoo is the newest addition to the fleet and is 100% electric. The
new van will assist the Greenspaces Team in carrying out its duties in the town
such as building and parks maintenance and, event support. Through purchasing
an electric vehicle, the council aims to reduce its carbon footprint and make the
council more eco-friendly.

Councillor Ruth Newell, Chair of the Environment Committee added: “| am pleased
that we had the opportunity to replace one of our vehicles and that we have been
able to fund an electric vehicle perfect for our green spaces team to use around
the Town and Parks and environmentally friendly in line with our Climate Change
Action Plan.”

Has your council done something similar? If so, please contact NALC through the
email address: Claire.goldfinch@nalc.gov.uk
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